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A Regular Meeting of the Board of the Delta County Road Commissioners was held on Tuesday, June 24, 

2025 at 3:30 p.m. at the Main Office, 3000 32nd Avenue North, Escanaba, Michigan. Chairman 

Aschbacher called the meeting to order at 3:30 p.m., followed by the Pledge of Allegiance. 

     PRESENT:   Chairman Bob Aschbacher, Vice-Chairman Dustin Stempki, Commissioner Dennis Stanek,  

                         Commissioner Randy Bjork, Commissioner Mark Asselin 

     ABSENT:     None  

     Chairman Aschbacher moved to approve the agenda as printed. 

Chairman Aschbacher moved to approve the minutes for the June 10, 2025 Regular Meeting as 

proposed. 

Manager Jody Norman gave a brief administrative update, which included recent legislative updates and 

progress on projects within the MDOT and county systems. Jody stated that the District 2 roof should be 

completed within three weeks. Superintendent Dean Forslund updated the commissioners and stated 

the crew is prepping for sealcoating & has been hauling gravel to various projects.   

After discussion it was decided to table looking into a MERS alternative for another year.  

It was moved by Commissioner Asselin, seconded by Commissioner Bjork to approve Bills Payable 

Voucher No. 2674 in the amount of $2,120,412.06 along with Payroll Voucher No. 69238 in the amount 

of $86,595.21. 

Roll Call Vote: 

Chairman Aschbacher – Yes 

Commissioner Stanek – Yes 

Commissioner Bjork – Yes 

Commissioner Asselin – Yes 

It was moved by Commissioner Bjork, seconded by Chairman Aschbacher to vote for the incumbents for 

the MSCRCSIP Upper Peninsula Ballot Package: Douglas Mills & Dennis Stanek & to also vote for the 

incumbent for the At-Large Ballot Package: Lester Livermore. 

Ayes – 4 

Nays – 0 

It was moved by Commissioner Asselin, seconded by Commissioner Stanek to approve the 

Project/Material Agreement for Ford River Township. 

Ayes – 4 

Nays – 0 

There being no further business to come before the board at this time, Chairman Aschbacher moved to 

adjourn the meeting at 3:48 p.m. 


